
 

 

On Monday July 3rd, an Expertech technician named Eric Labelle passed away while working on the job in 
Peterborough as a result of an accident at work. He was 47 years old.  
 
We ask all workers to observe a minute of silence at 11am to honour our fallen colleague. Further, we ask all 
workers on afternoon and evening shifts to observe a minute of silence prior to proceeding with duties. Local 25 
will be making a donation to the Labelle family. 
 
It is always a tragedy whenever someone passes. Eric was a beloved man. May he rest in peace. 
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